
 

 

Election Board Meeting 
December 12, 2018 

 

The Election Board meeting from October 18, 2018 was reconvened at 10:09 AM on December 

12, 2018 by a motion made by Commissioner Dave Coder and seconded by Commissioner 

Archie Trader.  Attending the meeting in addition to Commissioners Zimmerman, Coder and 

Trader were Chief Clerk Jeff Marshall and Election Director Tina Kiger.  

 

 Old Business: 

Director Kiger stated that the voter turnout for the General Election held November 6, 2018 

was a total of 12,633 voters or 57.83% of those registered.  She also said there were a few 

minor machine issues.  Commissioner Zimmerman asked Director Kiger what the comparison of 

voter turnout was compared to the Presidential Election. Director Kiger stated she would have 

to look into that and get back to him. Director Kiger asked the Board to approve the 

Certification, a motion was made by Commissioner Dave Coder and seconded by Commissioner 

Archie Trader. 

Commissioner Zimmerman went over the process for getting new voting machines and where 

we stand at this time.  Only two machines are certified at this time, Unisyn and ES&S.  The 

Commissioners are keeping in contact with CCAP and the DOS. 

 

New Business: 

None 

Announcements: 

None  

 

Next Scheduled Meeting: 

To Be Announced 

 

Public Comment: 

None 

 

Adjournment: 

Commissioner Trader made the motion and Commissioner Coder the second to adjourn the 

meeting at 10:14 a.m.     

   

        Respectfully Submitted, 

                         

 Tina Kiger 

    Director of Elections 


